
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Ridge Creek Water ) 
Company, LLC for a Certificate of Convenience and ) 
Necessity Authorizing it to Construct, Install, Own, ) 
Operate, Control, Manage, and Maintain a Water ) File No. WA-2015-0182 
System for the Public Located in an Unincorporated ) 
Area in Pulaski County, Missouri ) 

 
STATUS REPORT  

AND REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF FILING DATE  
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, and hereby 

respectfully submits this Status Report in the above-captioned matter. 

1. On February 4, 2015, Ridge Creek Water Company, LLC (“Company”) 

filed an Application to obtain a certificate of convenience and necessity to construct, 

install, own, operate, control, manage, and maintain a water system located in an 

unincorporated area in Pulaski County, Missouri.     

2. On March 16, 2015, the Commission ordered Staff to file a 

recommendation no later than April 16, 2015. 

3. On April 6, 2015, Staff met to discuss the timeline for data requests and 

completing its investigation.  Staff determined that it requires additional time to gather 

and process information and ask more questions if necessary.  In order for Staff to 

complete its audit and investigation, Staff requires an additional month.  Therefore, Staff 

recommends the Commission order that Staff shall file its recommendation or a status 

report no later than May 18, 2015. 

 WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will grant an extension of time 

for Staff to file its recommendation or status report in this matter no later  

than May 18, 2015.  



 
 Respectfully submitted,  
 
 /s/ Marcella L Mueth  
 Marcella L. Mueth  
 Assistant Staff Counsel  
 Missouri Bar No. 66098  
 
 Attorney for the Staff of the 
 Public Service Commission 
 P.O Box 360  
 Jefferson City, MO 65102  
 (573) 751-4140 (Telephone)  
 (573) 526-6969 (Fax)  
 Marcella.mueth@psc.mo.gov  
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that true and correct copies of the foregoing were served 
electronically to all counsel of record this 8th day of April, 2015.  

 
 /s/ Marcella L. Mueth 
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